
 

 

 

         CONFEDERATION OF SOUTHERN TAGALOG RURAL BANKERS 

January 15, 2020 

    SUBJECT:     Bayanihan Para sa Batangas 
 
Dear Fellow Rural Bankers; 
 
The Confederation of Southern Tagalog Rural Bankers (CSTRB) has initiated fund-raising measures and 
plans to do an outreach program in Batangas for those affected in the eruption of Taal Volcano. 
 
In this regard, may we respectfully ask for your support preferably in the form of cash donation or in kind 
to be distributed to our displaced Kababayans affected by this unfortunate event.  Should you wish to 
donate in cash, kindly deposit to: 
 

CONFEDERATION OF SOUTHERN TAGALOG RURAL BANKERS 
Land Bank Account No. 000012-1150-32, Intramuros Branch 

EMAIL DEPOSIT SLIP TO:   cstrb.conference@gmail.com 
 
If you prefer to give in-kind, you may send the items at the  RBAP Office in Intramuros, your respective 
federations or confederations at your convenience. 
 

RBAP OFFICE 
2F RBAP BUILDING, A. SORIANO JR. AVE. COR. ARZOBISPO ST., 

INTRAMUROS, MANILA 
 
Rest assured all cash and in-kind donations will be duly acknowledged/recorded/accounted and published 
later on for transparency. 
 
For inquiries please call Tony Alcasid (CSTRB Treasurer) at 0917-837-8293 or Mr. Ricky Estrada (FBRB 
President) at 0917-883-2990. 
 
 
Very  truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
ESTEBAN ABADA ARNALDO 
President 
Confederation of Southern Tagalog Rural Banks 
 
CC:   RBAP Directors 
 Confed/Fed Presidents 
 CSTRB Director 


